
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

***Next meeting will be February 15, 2024***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

Bob Ciesel—Feb 9 ~ Joe O’Connor—Mar 7 
 
Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

February!  Art Kreger, Don Fischer, Francis 
Mohr, Bob Chouinard, Duncan Mackenzie, 
Mark Arcidiacono, Eddy Jaca, Don Tholen, 

John Ackerman, Ray Cox, Paul Haytas, Roy Hutchings, Bob 
Colton, Charles Caughlin, Niels Rasmussen 

Coffee Hour January 28, 2024  
 

 

Feb 4— JR & Sony Vela 
Feb 11—Knights of Columbus Breakfast 

Feb 18—Mike & Laurie Carnahan  
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact Laura 
Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

The Diocese of Baker requires that once a 
year all students, Kindergarten through 12th 
grade participate in a safe environment 
training.  On February 11, 2024 the students 
attending religious education will be 
participating in safe environment training.   

Lent begins on Ash Wednesday 
February 14 and this is the second 
year of the Eucharist Revival.  Instead 
of focusing on what to give us look to 
what we can do to make us stronger 
in our faith.  Let’s focus on the 
Eucharist.  I invite you to join in doing 
“33 Days to Eucharistic Glory”.  [Life is 
a pilgrimage. It is a sacred journey 

toward our eternal home with God. Learn what it means to be a 
pilgrim in a world that constantly trying to reduce us to a tourist 
and consumer.] (a quote from 33 Days) If you are interested in 
taking this journey, please contact the office for further 
information. 

It is that time of year when graduating Seniors are 
looking towards the future and what it holds. Each 
year the Baker City Council of the Knights of 
Columbus offer a scholarship to assist Roman 
Catholic students in furthering their education.  
Applications for the Knight’s scholarship can be 

picked up at this parish office. The cut off date is May 15, 2024. 

The Knights of Columbus will be offering two fish 
fries this coming lent.  The first will be February 23, 
2024 and the second will be March 22nd.  Tickets will 
be available from any Knight and at the office. 

The Altar Society will be providing soup suppers 
following the Stations of the Cross on Friday’s, 
February 16, March 1, 8,and 15th.  If you are able to 
host these suppers, please contact Jody Colton (541) 
519-0162 or the office. 

UP COMING EVENTS 
 

Diocesan Lenten Retreat for Young Adults (18-39) 
February 17-18 2024 

Register by February 11, 2024 
Cascade View Retreat Center, Powell Butte, OR 

 

Idaho Catholic Youth Conference 
March 8-10, 2024 

Register by February 9, 2024 
 

The Mission of Men (Spanish) 
February 24, 2024 10:00am-5:00pm 

St. Peter’s Catholic Church, The Dalles 
 

The Mission of Men (English) 
March 16, 2024 9:00am to 4:00pm 

St. Thomas Catholic Church, Redmond, OR 


